
Allen, Meredith 

6/6/2014 5:50:31 PM
Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Yamamoto, Ryan (ryan.yamamoto@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Electric Emergency Response/Management Plan 

Raymond,

Yes. I will let you know on Monday when it is ready.

Have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jun 6, 2014, at 2:57 PM, "Cho, Raymond" <R3yroo11d.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Meredith,

I would like to request a digital copy of PG&E’s Electric Emergency 
Response/Management Plan that parallels the gas response plan. If possible, I 
would like to review it quickly before my meeting with Cal OES on Tuesday, 
6/10 at 1pm. I know this is last minute but is there any way that you could place 
the file on an FTP site for me to download by either Monday night or Tuesday 
morning?

Also, pursuant to GO 166 Standard 12, has PG&E provided performance 
benchmarking for major outages and/or measured events? If so, please provide 
that to me as well. Call me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Raymond Cho

SB GT&S 0277720
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